
Notice of Motion to City Growth and Resources Committee: Supported Bus 

Services 

That the Committee:- 

(1) Instruct the Chief Officer – Operations and Protective Services to procure a 

local bus service between the City Centre and Footdee as soon as possible. 

This service would be for the remainder of the financial year 2022/23 in 

recognition of the exceptional circumstances impacting on those residents living 

in Footdee; and  

(2) Approve a one-off budget of up to £30,000 to pay for the bus service, which will 

be funded from the 2022/23 General Fund contingencies budget. 

Councillor Sandra Macdonald 


